Herring, Courtney <Courtney.Herring@CVSHealth.com>
Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
'CCR'ccrountree@aol.com

1/17/2018 4:35:17 PM

RE: Invitation: CVS Health Expansion of Safe Medication Disposal Program in South
Carolina

Thank you for the quick reply, Danny. At this time we don’t have plans for a subsequent event. However if that were
to change, | will definitely let you know.

Best regards,

Courtney Herring | Regional Director, Government Affairs
p 843-327-7874 | ¢ 803-463-6375
CVS Health

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and any attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the use of the designated recipients named above. If you are not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of it or its contents is
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by email or telephone and destroy all copies of this communication and any attachments.

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 4:33 PM

To: Herring, Courtney

Cc: 'CCR'

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Invitation: CVS Health Expansion of Safe Medication Disposal Program in South Carolina

Courtney, thanks alot, but he's speaking in Aiken at 11am. Will you have another such ceremony?

From: Herring, Courtney <Courtney.Herring@CVSHealth.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 4:30 PM

To: Danny Varat

Cc: 'CCR'

Subject: Invitation: CVS Health Expansion of Safe Medication Disposal Program in South Carolina

Danny,

Good afternoon. We would be honored if Lieutenant Governor Bryant could attend the event Tuesday
morning. Please let me know if it works with his schedule.

Thank you!

Courtney

YCVSHedalth

We cordially invite you to the Launch of the In-Store Safe Medication Disposal
Program to Combat Opioid Abuse Epidemic in South Carolina

CVS Health Executive Vice President Thomas M. Moriarty will be joined by Attorney General Alan Wilson to launch
the expansion of CVS Health’s safe drug disposal program at a CVS Pharmacy in Lexington on Tuesday, January 23.
The program will, for the first time, allow the public to bring unused medication to select CVS Pharmacy locations in
South Carolina for safe, environmentally friendly disposal. Proper disposal of unwanted medication is critical to
preventing leftover or unused opioids from being diverted or abused. This new program expands on an ongoing safe
medication disposal partnership between CVS Health and law enforcement across the country that has already
collected more than 100 metric tons of unused medication.
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Please join us!
When: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 at 10:30 AM
**Please arrive by 10:15 AM for set up**
Where: CVS Pharmacy, 5608 Sunset Boulevard, Lexington, SC 29072
RSVP: Please RSVP to Courtney Herring at courtney.herring@cvshealth.com or 803.463.6375.

Courtney Herring | Regional Director, Government Affairs

p 843-327-7874 | ¢ 803-463-6375

CVS Health

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and any attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the use of the designated recipients named above. If you are not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of it or its contents is
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